
The Margaretta Township Trustees met in regular session on March 6, 2014 at 7 p.m.                                            

Present were Mr. Bias, Mr. Pooch and Mr. Riesterer.                                                                                                                    

Mr. Bias moved, seconded by Mr. Pooch to pay the warrants #13187- 13226 and direct deposits that 

were submitted by Fiscal Officer, Mary Ann Lindsley for payment.  Vote:  all ayes.                                                                                              

Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Bias to approve the minutes from our February 20, 2014 meeting as 

presented.  Vote:  all ayes.                                                                                                                                                                  

Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Bias to accept the financial reports that were submitted by the 

Fiscal Officer.  Vote:  all ayes. 

Chief Mohr gave his Fire Department report.    Chief said that the cost for 4 MDT’s from Brite Computers 

would cost $11,678.50.                                                                                                                                                            

Chief Mohr also mentioned that he would like to start interviewing for part time help for the 

department.  The trustees said that was fine with them.                                                                                                

Chief submitted some vacation requests.  Chief Mohr said he would be using vacation from March 25 – 

April 7, 2014. 

Mr. Bias moved, seconded by Mr. Pooch to purchase 4 Brite Computers for a cost of $11,678.50 for the 

Fire Department.  Vote: all ayes 

Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Bias to grant the following vacation requests: Dean Gasser for May 

29 & 31 2014 and June 2 & 7 2014: Dan Strayer for May 14, 16 & 18 2014.  Vote: all ayes. 

Chief Mohr said that Dan Strayer and Mike Jesberger would be attending a training class from March 17-

March 21, 2014. 

Mr. Jim Neill gave his Road/Cemetery Report.    Jim had a proposal for 2 new mowers with trade in from 

Bills Implement through the State Purchase agreement for a final cost of $2698.00.                                                            

Jim also had his proposed road maintenance for the Trustees to look over.  He needs to submit this by 

Friday March 21, 2014.  The Trustees will look it over and make a final decision at our meeting March 20, 

2014.                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Jim said our old pickup truck was sold for $1920.00.  It has been paid for and is gone. 

Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Bias seconded to purchase two new Ferris mowers from Bills 

Implement per quote through the State Purchase agreement for a final cost after trade in of $2698.00.  

Vote:  all ayes. 

The Trustees signed our township mileage certificate showing a total of 37.089 miles.       

Fiscal Officer reminded everyone that our public hearing for the final appropriations will be held on 

March 20, 2014 at 7 p.m. 

This year’s tire recycling was discussed.                                                                                                                               

Election Day will be May 6, 2014 



Mr. Pooch moved, seconded by Mr. Bias to adjourn.  Vote:  all ayes.    The meeting adjourned at 9:10 

p.m. 

 

      

 


